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North Platte High School seniors Colten Altig and Carson Grandel along with their fishing 
coach Kent Priel won the 2024 Nebraska State High School B.A.S.S. tournament and 
qualified for nationals. They will be headed to Clarks Hill Lake, Georgia July 25th for the 
2025 Strike King Bassmaster High School National Championship! They will be competing 
July 31st - August 2nd! 

 


